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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

APPLETON INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT TO HOST 
WINGS FOR AUTISM EVENT MAY 13

GREENVILLE, Wis., March 24, 2017 - Appleton International Airport will host a Wings for
Autism® event in partnership with The Arc of Fond du Lac and Allegiant Air May 13.  

The Arc's Wings for Autism® program is an airport rehearsal specially designed for individuals
with intellectual and developmental disabilities (I/DD), their families and aviation professionals. 

Originated by the Charles River Center, a Massachusetts chapter of The Arc, Wings for Autism
helps alleviate some of the stress people with disabilities and their families experience when
traveling by air. The program provides families with the opportunity to participate in the entire
airport experience by practicing entering the airport, obtaining boarding passes, going through
security and boarding an airplane. 

"Part of The Arc of Fond du Lac's mission is to provide opportunities, many of which we take
for granted, to individuals with cognitive and physical disabilities such as flying on an airplane,"
said David Boelter, executive director of The Arc of Fond du Lac. "Wings for Autism gives this
opportunity to families to know that their loved ones with disabilities are able to fly with
confidence."

Wings for Autism® also gives airport, airline, TSA professionals and other personnel the
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opportunity to observe, interact and deliver their services in a structured learning environment. 

"Traveling can be stressful for anyone, but for children and adults with developmental
disabilities, the process can be even more intimidating," said Abe Weber, airport director. "I
want traveling through Appleton International Airport to be a fun and exciting experience for
everyone. I'm proud to support The Arc along with Allegiant Air and our local partnering
agencies as they raise awareness through their Wings for Autism event." 

"We are excited to bring the Wings For Autism program back to Appleton Airport," said Peter
Burns, CEO of The Arc of the United States. "This program will not only alleviate the stress
children and their parents feel, but help educate airport and airlines professionals about how
best to serve children with autism or other intellectual and developmental disabilities in the
future." 

The Appleton flight will feature an Allegiant Airbus 319 with 156 seats, allowing 78 families to
participate. For information and to register for the flight, visit http://bit.ly/WingsForAutism2017. 

# # #

Appleton International Airport
Appleton International Airport serves business travelers and vacationers to destinations
around the world. Allegiant Air has nonstop flights out of Appleton International Airport to four
warm-weather destinations. The airport also has flights to major hubs around the U.S. on Delta
Air Lines and United Airlines. American Airlines will begin service to Appleton July 5, 2017.

The Arc
The Arc is the largest national community-based organization advocating for and serving
people with intellectual and developmental disabilities including autism, Down syndrome,
cerebral palsy and various other developmental disabilities. The Arc has a network of more
than 650 chapters across the country promoting and protecting the human rights of people with
I/DD and actively supporting their full inclusion and participation in the community throughout
their lifetimes and without regard to diagnosis. 
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